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Marlene Dortch ! g“ggﬁ%ﬁfjgp?gﬁ
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission AUG 2 5 2010
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Fedeal Commupi. .
Washington DC 20002 Office of the Z{;’Z?%;:msssu

Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10)
WIRR — FM, Virginia-Hibbing, MN (Facility ID No. 42957)
Surrender of Construction Permit BPED-20070823AER

Dear Ms Dortch:

On February 11, 2008 the Commission granted FM Broadcast Station Construction
Permit BPED-20070823 AEB to Minnesota Public Radio (MPR), the licensee of WIRR.
The Construction Permit allowed MPR to upgrade the facilities of WIRR.

The purpose of this letter is to surrender Construction Permit BPED-20070823AEB.
MPR has decided to not build out the station in accordance with the Construction Permit.

WIRR has been operating in full conformance of its license and will continue to operate
in full conformance of its license.

Sincerel

Mitzi T Gramling
Associate General Counsel

ce: Todd Stansbury, Esq (Wiley Rein)
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